
 

Rogersville Tinsel Trail - FAQs 
Where is the Tinsel Trail located? 
Tinsel Trail is located at Heritage Park in downtown Rogersville, AL. Located at the corner of Lee Street and 
Wheeler Street. 
 

When does the Tinsel Trail open and how long does it last? What are the hours? 
Tinsel Trail will officially open December 4th and lasts until January 3rd. The Tinsel Trail can be enjoyed at any 
hour of the day. 
 

Do I have to pay to walk the Tinsel Trail? 
No, it is free to walk the Tinsel Trail. 
 

How can I participate and what is the cost? 
A tree sponsorship is $100 for a 5-6 feet live Fraser Fir tree.  The sponsorship fee covers a donation to “Sleep 
in Heavenly Places”, the installation of the tree, signage and recycling of the tree, along with helping to fund 
the Tourism activities in downtown Rogersville.  Sponsorship forms are available at Rogersville Town Hall and 
need to be returned to Town Hall with payment by 4:00 PM on Friday, November 6th.  Payment can be made 
by cash, check, money order or credit card.  Donations for “Sleep in Heavenly Peace” will be accepted without 
a sponsorship of a tree. 
 

Who decorates the trees? 
Local businesses, organizations, church groups, families and individual sponsors decorate the trees.  Each tree 
is furnished with signage listing the sponsor/decorator. Sponsors/decorators are required to supply their own 
decorations for the tree. 

 
What do I put on the tree? 
Please use only LED outdoor lights, and only weatherproof, shatterproof decorations/ornaments. Branded 
material from your company, organization, or group is welcome. If using paper or pictures, please laminate 
the images. Please use pipe cleaners, small zip ties, string or twine to secure ornaments and decorations to the 
tree.  

 
Who takes care of the trees while they are on display? 
Town of Rogersville employees will tend to the trees daily.  It is recommended that sponsors check on their 
trees periodically and perform any maintenance needed. 
 
For any questions regarding this event, please email l.owens@townofrogersvilleal.com or call Rogersville 
Town Hall at 256-247-5446. 
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